TO:

Standards Working Group Chairs, Sponsor Chairs,
Liaison Reps, SASB/Committee Members

FROM:
Don Wright, IEEE-SA Standards Board Patent Committee Chair

DATE: 
April 12, 2005
The IEEE Standards Association is an ANSI accredited standards developer.  As such, the IEEE Standards Association must either adopt the ANSI Patent Policy contained in clause 3.1 of the ANSI Essential Requirements
 or develop its own consistent with the ANSI Patent Policy.  As I’m sure you are aware, the IEEE-developed patent policy is specified by clause 6 of the IEEE-SA Standards Board Bylaws
.  Details of our procedures to implement that policy are available in clause 6.3 of the IEEE-SA Standards Board Operations Manual
.

As I am sure you are also aware, the current legal landscape in the area of patents and other intellectual property is very active.  Virtually every day we can read about new patents being filed, patent infringement being claimed, and the theft of intellectual property being alleged.  In this environment, it is all the more important that the development of IEEE standards be done in such a way as to protect their quality and value and maintain a level playing field while balancing the interests of the patent holders, the implementers of products complying with IEEE standards, and the public at large.

In order to accomplish these goals, the IEEE-SASB Patent Committee (PatCom) must continue to take steps to assure that our patent policy and its implementation is consistent across all the standards activities of the Institute.  We believe the best way to do that is to continue to maintain and enforce a single Patent Policy by providing unified procedures, interpretations, presentations, training material, and handouts.  Therefore, we must remind you that the use of any sponsor- or working group-specific IPR policies, procedures, practices, or interpretations is prohibited.  This prohibition includes all patent-related content of sponsor and working group policies and procedures, slide presentations, habitual announcements, etc., as well as any historic practices which may have developed in this area.

Please immediately remove all such materials and references and replace them with references to the documents and other material on the PatCom web site.
 

PatCom is committed to assuring that our patent policy materials and procedures are accurate and timely and that they meet your needs.  Please bring your comments and suggestions for improvement to me or to the PatCom Administrator (patcom@ieee.org) or to your IEEE-SA Standards Board liaison representative.

Sincerely, 

Don Wright

2005 PatCom Chair

f.wright@ieee.org

� http://public.ansi.org/ansionline/Documents/Standards%20Activities/American%20National


%20Standards/Procedures,%20Guides,%20and%20Forms/ER013105.doc


� http://standards.ieee.org/guides/bylaws/sect6-7.html#6


� http://standards.ieee.org/guides/opman/sect6.html#6.3


� http://standards.ieee.org/board/pat/





